# ROCKWELL NURSING HOME NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2020

**Hello from the Activity Department.....** 

With the holiday season approaching, we understand how difficult it will be for residents and families if things continue to go this way. Our goal in the activity department for the holiday season is to focus on FAMILY FRIENDLY activities. I don't want to get to specific because we are still brain-storming ideas and figuring out how we can implement the ideas we have.

One project I would like to start immediately would call for family participation if willing and able. I would like families to send in photos from past or present of your loved one with the ones they love or doing things they loved or even better, both. I will hang them in the hallway outside of their rooms and we will have a "hallway of memories"...this would be a great conversation starter for staff and residents to learn more about your loved ones and it would also promote your loved one to take a trip down memory lane. If you would like to participate and have question's feel free to call Shana at 822-3203.

**Shana Rohlfsen, Activity Director** 



## Happy Veterans Day to all our Veterans!

"To those in uniform serving today and to those who have served in the past, we honor you today and every day."—**Unknown** 

#### **Employee November Birthdays**

Marguerita Abujobarah - 2 Dianne Poole – 29

November 5th, 2020

#### **Employee November Anniversaries**

November 19th, 2020

Bonnie Krause – 21 years Janelle Nuehring – 35 years Cindy Staudt – 13 years Teya Adams – 4 years Dianne Poole – 4 years



### Below is the Care Conference schedule for the months of November and early December.

**November 12th, 2020** 

Rosie Nelson Betty Taylor	George McNamara	Joyce Trimbell Wayne Vandervort Dora Schrage	
November 26th, 2020	December 3rd, 2020	December 10th, 2020	
No Care Conferences	<b>Marlys Benson</b>	<b>Donnella Brecke</b>	
	<b>Linda Reimers</b>	<b>Darlene Berk</b>	
	Pamela Kiel	<b>Betty Peralta</b>	
	Nicole Tabor		



We are blessed in so many ways; many things we take for granted but we should stop and be thankful each and every day." ~ Catherine Pulsifer



Recently we were thrilled to welcome our hairstylist back into our facility....We had some VERY happy residents and LOTS of smiles!





Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
1 Family Visits	2 10:30 Exercise Dining room activity *Pokeno*	3 10:30 Exercise  Dining room activity *Bingo* Family Visits	4 10:15 Dining room activities 10:30 church service 1:30 Resident Council Van Rides	5 10:30 Exercise Dining room activity *Pokeno* Family Visits	6 10:30 Exercise  Dining room activity *Bingo*	7
8 Family Visits	9 10:30 Exercise Dining room activity *Pokeno*	10 10:30 Exercise  Dining room activity *Bingo* Family Visits	11 10:15 Dining room activity *church service 3:00 Honoring our Veterans! Van Rides	12 10:30 Exercise  Dining room activity *Pokeno* Family Visits	13 10:30 Exercise  Dining room activity *Bingo*	14
15 Family Visits	16 10:30 Exercise Dining room activity *Pokeno*	17 10:30 Exercise  Dining room activity *Bingo* Family Visits	18 10:15 Dining room activity *church service 3:00 Happy Hour Van Rides	19 10:30 Exercise  Dining room activity *Thanksgiving craft* Family Visits	20 10:30 Exercise Dining room activity *Bingo*	21
22 Family Visits	23 10:30 Exercise Dining room activity *Pokeno*	24 10:30 Exercise  Dining room activity *Bingo* Family Visits	25 10:15 Dining room activity *church service 2:00 Hallway Thanksgiving Party!!	Happy Thanksgiving!	27 10:30 Exercise  Dining room activity *Bingo* Family Visits	28
29 Family Visits	30 10:30 Exercise Dining room activity *Pokeno*					
T	1++		N	F	Ü	L